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Reading 

As we progress through the month of May, we will be learning more and more about sounds and working 

together. We will also look at how when we work together we can do so much more than by just working 

on our own. 

Week 1: Sounds all around 

Week 2: Sounds all around 

Week 3: Sounds all around 

Week 4: Sounds all around 

 

Phonics  

Dear Rabbit Class Parents, 

We are still working at making the students take more responsibility for the keynote presentations. They 

are gradually building the skills it takes to make a good presentation. The focus this month will be on design 

principles like framing and using a consistent font. 

This month will see us continue to do a lot of extra work from the Sadlier phonics book. Each student will 

be doing the work at their own pace, and I will help the ones who need it most. The pace has quickened, 

and some of them have improved a lot. 

 

We still use some time to do spelling and make sentences with the spelling words.  

I will continue to dictate some sentences to them, and have them write down what they hear. 



The class is focusing much more, and we are able to get work done sooner and better.  

If you want to contact me, you can email me at talhoyle@yahoo.com  

Yours reasonably, 

- Taliesin Hoyle (Teacher Tal) 

WEEK 1 to WEEK 4 

Unit 5 Week 4 Diphthongs ou, ow 

 

Grammar 

Hello to all parents! This semester we will be learning many useful grammatical concepts and academic 

techniques. 

As always, best wishes, 

Teacher John. 

Week 1: Articles 

Week 2: This/that 

Week 3: comparatives 

Week 4: superlatives 

 

Composition 

Composition class is a great opportunity for the children to put to use what they have learnt in other 

classes such as grammar and reading. In this class we are using two different angles to improve their 

writing skills. On the first week of every month we are using excerpts from the Reading Wonders book to 

help build a foundation in grammatical writing and get the students used to analysing short stories. In the 

other three weeks of the month the children then put what they’ve learnt into practice with a lengthier 

piece of writing such as a short story, a letter to someone or a recollection of their own experiences. The 

children will eventually become accustomed to structuring their stories with a beginning, middle and an 

end, and their best stories are chosen for them to memorise and recite in the end of term speech contest.  

Week 1: Descriptive 2 

Week 2: Compare and contrast 1 

Week 3: Compare and contrast 1 

Week 4: Compare and contrast 1 

Week 5: Compare and contrast 1 
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1 : Sounds all around 

 2 : Sounds all around 

3 : Sounds all around 

 4 : Sounds all around 
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Sadlier phonics book

 

 

 

 

 

, email talhoyle@yahoo.com 

Yours reasonably, 

- Taliesin Hoyle (Teacher Tal) 
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 1  to  4  

5  4  Diphthongs ou, ow 

 

Grammar 

 

As always, best wishes, 

Teacher John. 

 1 :  

 2 : This/that  

 3 :  

4 :  

 

Composition 

( )

 

reading Wonders book

 

 

 

 1 :  Describe the monkey 

 2 :  

 3 :  

 4 :  

 5 :  

 

 

 


